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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOC IAL SERVICES 

BY DEPUTY R.G. LE HÉRISSIER OF ST. SAVIOUR 
ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 2nd NOVEMBER 2010 

 
Question 
 
 
“Further to her written answer of 12th October 2010, would the Minister specify the changes to 
management structure, including reductions, that have occurred in the General Hospital 
subsequent to the appointment of an Interim Director? 
 
What changes, if any, have occurred to the Personnel management structure both numerically and 
in terms of services offered?” 
 
 
Answer 
 
The new management structure for the General Hospital is still dependent on a number of staffing 
changes being confirmed and approvals under the recent States voluntary redundancy scheme. 
Until these changes have been confirmed, and the individuals informed of the outcome, I do not 
believe it is appropriate to specify the detail of these changes. 
 
As previously advised a management improvement plan will be presented in December. 
 
A review of the Human Resources function in Health & Social Services has been undertaken and 
the resulting recommendations are being discussed with the Chief Ministers Department as it is 
responsible for the provision of this service.  
 
 


